
 

Family Services of the North Shore  

Call for participants: Focus group interviews for 

new programming in the LGBTQI2S community 

 
Family Services of the North Shore is committed to ensuring all youth and their families 

receive the support they need and this includes 

our LGBTQI2S Community.  

 

We are seeking participants to take part in focus 

groups to discuss new programming for diverse 

sexual orientation and gender identity among 

children, youth and families (LGBTQI2S 

community).  Elisabeth Cooke, Managing 

Director of Inclusivity will facilitate the focus 

groups. 

 

     Youth Participants 13-18 years old 

When: Wednesday, June 1st, 2016   4:00 – 6:00 pm 

Where: Family Services of the North Shore 

 

                                       Parent/Guardian Participants 

When: Monday, June 6th, 2016   5:00 – 7:00 pm 

Where: Family Services of the North Shore 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Services of the North Shore is an accredited not-for-profit community based agency that offers 

counselling, education and support services. We also lead the provincial work in eating disorders 

prevention. Family Services of the North Shore has been caring for the community for over 60 years. 

 

w w w . fa m i l y s e r v ic e s . bc . c a  

Please RSVP to Elisabeth Cooke, Managing Director, Inclusivity 

email admin@diversitymanaged.com or call 778.231.2375 
 

mailto:admin@diversitymanaged.com
http://www.youtube.com/user/FamilyServicesNS
https://instagram.com/fsnorthshore/
https://www.facebook.com/500673043420797/photos/a.550706285084139.1073741825.500673043420797/550706291750805/?type=3&source=11

